LIBRARY BORROWING

We urge parents to supervise their children's use of school books. Parents will be asked to pay for the
replacement of books which are lost or damaged while borrowed by their children. All children should
bring a Library bag (labelled with name and class) on their borrowing day. Library Bags are available
for purchase from the library.

Any borrowed book should be returned promptly as this greatly assists in avoiding loss of books.
Encyclopedias in the School Library are for reference at school and are not available for borrowing.

Library days are on Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesday with each class having its own fixed weekly
borrowing period.




